
Please do NOT grant a liquor license to The Irish Pub for 1843 Monroe Street.  There is already 

Pasqual's restaurant, Barriques's Wine Cave and Brutta Pizza all in one block.  Trader Joe's sells 

both wine and beer.  I do believe we do not need another establishment that serves alcohol. 

 

Linda Merrill 

711 S Or 
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Linda Merrill 
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